
12/26/08 

Laura, do you want to go on a trip this year? If so, I assume you'd like to be back home by mid-April? 

 

We could do another trip with Grant in the southern Utah canyons, but I think Tom and maybe Amy would 

like to go, and I know Tom has some doubts about sleeping in a tent. He has trouble sleeping - has to 

have a fan blowing on him. 

 

Another possibility would be to stay in a motel or cabin near Rocky Mountain National Park and take day 

hikes. Or maybe we could take a trip somewhere near Durango and have Jane and David join us. 

 

What do you think? 

 

Steve 


